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Folksworth & Washingley 

Parish Council
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M I N U T E S  O F  B U D G E T  M E E T I N G

Minutes of the Budget Meeting of the Parish Council held on Tuesday November 7, at approximately 7.15pm in the meeting room of the Village Hall, Manor Road, Folksworth, following on from the Planning Meeting at 7pm
Present:
Cllrs Randall, Blackman, Brown, Clarke, Lobb, Fenwick, Goodfellow & Chapman

Attending:
Clerk

Open Forum

No public present

2023/01
Apologies for Absence



Received from Cllr Rogers

2023/02
Declarations of interest for Agenda items 

Cllrs Goodfellow and Chapman declared a non-pecuniary interest in Agenda Item Ref 2023/03.01 as Chairman and Trustee of the Village Hall Association. 
2023/03
Grant Applications Received:
The three applications were discussed at length.  It was decided to agree all three and support the various organisations within the parish.  The general Section 137 budget for the smaller grants received throughout the year would remain at


03/01

Village Hall Committee





Maintenance





Amount Requested: £1327.00




Agreed



03/02

St Helen’s Church





Maintenance





Amount Requested: £1550




Agreed (S137)



03/03

Folksworth Friends





MC Equipment/Karaoke Machine & Lights  £999.00





Bingo Set




        £22.50





Tombola Drum



        £79.00





Total:





        £1100.50




Agreed (S137)
2023/04
Parish Council Projects
It was agreed that only those projects which were carried forward with earmarked funds would be included in the budget for 24/25 together with the £7000 for the purchase of an interactive speed sign.  All other projects would have to be grant funded.

2023/05
2024/2025 Budget
The budget proposals were discussed at length.  First draft figures showed a 30% increase in the Precept would be necessary to balance the budget.  The Clerk was asked to look again at the figures seeing where savings could be made.  To be discussed again at the November Full Council meeting with a decision made on December 5
2023/06
2024/2025 Precept

It was agreed that due to the expected costs for the forthcoming financial year and increase in the Precept would be inevitable. Cllrs agreed that any increase would be kept to a minimum.
2023/07
The meeting closed at 9pm.

